
 

 

Minutes of the committee meeting at  

Brymbo Sports and Social Club on 20th October 2024 

 

The meeting was convened at 10.25am   

Present :- 

Linda Hastilow   -  Chairperson 

Geoff Balshaw    -  Vice Chair 

Penny Feeney   -   Secretary 

Eileen Harvey    -  Treasurer 

Mike Hastilow   -   Committee member 

 

       1 Apologies. 

       Pam Burn 

 

      2 Minutes of the previous meeting  

Minutes of the meeting at Llangollen Pavilion had been circulated and were accepted as a true record. 

Proposed  Geoff Balshaw  Seconded Eileen Harvey  

Signed by Linda Hastilow  chairperson 

Matters Arising 

No matters arising 

 

3 Reports 

Chairperson  

Linda proposed that Charlie Goldthorpe should be seconded onto the committee to help with finalising of 

the group rally guide.  Seconded   Sue Ford  

Secretary 

Nothing to report 

 



Treasurer 

Eileen gave the figures for the bank:- 

Treasurer's account £1188.32 

Business  Account   £6060.28 

A cancellation fee  needs to be paid to the entertainer. The 30 vans  which stayed over on Friday night had 

the night free - £240 paid to Brymbo. 

  

4. Future Rallies 

There was a review of the rallies for the 2025 rally guide. 

Checkley, Bala, Salford, Bramblewood, White Lodge, Llangollen,  Eccleshall and Bickerton are all confirmed. 

From 2024 guide  

Shirley and Darren are hosting and taking bookings for Wistanstow. 

Ron Maddox volunteered to check the parking availability at Chester as he and Carol are booking in. As 

space is limited it is to be a booked rally. 

Bickerton requested that we don't use the main hall on Friday to allow a dance class to take place till 5pm. 

We can unload through the back door. 

 

As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 11.34am. 

 


